
0040309 SCOPE OF THE WORK 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Arthur Berger 
Arthur.Berger@dot.state.fl.us 

 
Comments: (Internal, 9-24-18) 
 

 
Response: 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Ananth Prasad 



aprasad@ftba.com 
(850) 942-1404 ext 5 

Comments: (Internal, 9-24-18) 
 
“I am not a fan of this part of the change: 
 

Deletions of work, if approved by the Engineer, do not qualify as a Proposal and will be handled 
as full credits to the Department for the work deleted.   

 
Previously, it could be read that some scope deletion would be considered if it was part of a more 
comprehensive change; now they will use this language to carve the deleted scope out and reduce the 
shared amount.  I prefer to leave the existing spec alone.”  
Response: 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Dan Hurtado 
Dan.Hurtado@dot.state.fl.us 

(850)414-4130 
Comments: (Internal,10-2-18) 
 

 
Response: Change has been made. 
 
****************************************************************************** 
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